
 
Meeting Minutes 

2 November 2023 
I. Welcome 

Steve Stephens –N5UG welcomed the attendees to the Bartlesville Amateur Radio Club (BARC) meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
on 2 November 2023 at Bartlesville Public Library, Meeting Room C, 600 S Johnstone Ave, Bartlesville, OK 74003.  

II. Monthly Meeting Minutes  

October’s club meeting minutes were presented. Rob made a motion to accept the minutes as read. Don Poquette – 
KE9XB seconded the motion. All voting approved the motion.  

III. Treasurer's Report 

Don Poquette – KE9XB presented the treasurer’s report for October. Don Poquette – KE9XB made a motion to accept 
the October treasure’s report as presented. Bob Buford – W5RAB seconded the motion. All voting approved the motion.  

IV. Old Business 

a) BARC discussed EchoLink.  Paul Reedy – KA5PMV plans to donate a computer to BARC for EchoLink.  

b) October VE testing session had a candidate earn their technician license and a candidate earn their general 
licenses. Congratulations to the new license holders! Appreciation to the examiners and all others who helped 
with the session.   

V. New Business 

a) BARC discussed the BARC post office box, which is $100+ a year. Discussed looking for alternatives. 

b) BARC discuss Christmas activities; Steve Stephens –N5UG took a list of emails for Christmas dinner. 

c) BARC discuss Winter field day. 

d) BARC discussed Christmas parade  

VI. Business Meeting Adjourned 

Bobby Lemaster – KI5OJX made a motion to adjourn the business portion of the meeting; Jerry Moyer – AC5JM 
seconded with BARC members supporting adjourning the business meeting.    

VII. Presentation 

Tyler Nicholas - N5UC Gave a presentation on his Rover Grid operations operating satellites in rare grids. 

 

Minutes submitted by:  Paul Reedy – KA5PMV / Mark Cragun – KD5FZL  


